
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  September 8, 2014  7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Tim Robertson, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Andy Twigg, Shannon French, and Carl French 
 
Minutes from August’s meeting were read and corrected. Motion to approve the 
corrected minutes was made by Don.  All agreed.   
 
Old Business: Town Council is still accepting ideas for a monument to be placed in our 
park. 
 
New Business: Andy Twigg was present at this meeting.  He is asking for a permit for a 
detached garage at 21 Mt. Hebron Rd.  The garage is to be 36’ x 34’, 1 ½ story (not over 
35 feet tall), with plans and good setbacks.  Motion to recommend that Rick approve the 
permit was made by Tim, seconded by Don.  All agreed. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Don, seconded by Tim. All agreed. The meeting 
adjourned at 7:17 PM. 


